
   
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This person is considered an essential health care worker per the Governor’s New York State 
Executive Order 202.6, which considers the following people allowed to travel to and from 
work: 
 
1. Essential Health Care Operations, Including: 
 

• research and laboratory services 
• hospitals 
• walk-in-care health facilities 
• emergency veterinary and livestock services 
• elder care 
• medical wholesale and distribution 
• home health care workers or aides for the elderly 
• doctor and emergency dental 
• nursing homes, or residential health care facilities or congregate care facilities 
• medical supplies and equipment manufacturers and providers 

 
Please see New York State Department of Health’s website for further details. 
 
https://www.governor.ny.gov/news/governor-cuomo-issues-guidance-essential-services-
under-new-york-state-pause-executive-order 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Barbara Kessman 
CEO/President 
 

Affiliated Home Care of Putnam 
4 Marina Drive, Suite K-1 

Mahopac, NY 10541 
845-628-2484 

barbara@homecareputnam.com 
 


